

WORKSHEET

Family & Friends 4
Unit 3



Teacher's feedback



Task 1: Read and write the words in the table.

1. a group of people who play a particular game or sport against another group of people
2. a member of the same team or group as yourself
3. a shoe that you wear for sports or as informal clothing
4. an object such as a silver cup that is given as a prize for winning a competition
5. to hit somebody/something with your foot
6. a piece of sports equipment used for hitting the ball, etc. in the games of tennis, squash or badminton. It has an oval frame, with strings stretched across and down it.
7. a player whose job is to stop the ball from going into his or her own team's goal
8. a player who must stop the other team from scoring in games such as football (soccer), hockey, etc.
9. a player whose main job is to attack and try to score goals
10. opposing or disagreeing with somebody/ something

1.	2.	3.	4.	5.
6.	7.	8.	9.	10.

**Task 2: READING****The Greek Waiter**

Alexis is ten years old and lives in a small village on a beautiful Greek island. Like all children his age, Alexis has just completed Year 4 in primary school. But Alexis is different from other children his age. He doesn't spend the summer on the beach or playing video games. In the busy summer months Alexis spends his days in his family's restaurant. In July and August, the restaurant is very popular with tourists from all over the world. Because he is the only person in his family who can speak English, it is his job to look after the tourists when they eat at the restaurant. He explains the menu to tourists and takes their orders.

Where did he learn his English? There is no school in Alexis's village, and during the school year he travels 12 kilometres every day by bus to nearby village to go to school. Together with his classmates, two evenings a week, he attends English classes at a language school in the same village. There is no bus service when his classes end, so his mother picks him up and brings him home. Alexis doesn't mind, he enjoys learning English. He wants to be a journalist so he knows languages will be useful. He is very pleased that he can help his family with their business and the tourists are very happy that they can order their meal in English. He's also learnt a lot about cooking and loves the food at the restaurant!

- 1 In the summer, Alexis
 - A plays video games and goes to the beach.
 - B spends July and August on another island.
 - C doesn't have a lot of free time.
- 2 Alexis helps his family in the restaurant because he
 - A is a good waiter.
 - B likes meeting tourists.
 - C can speak English.
- 3 Where does Alexis go to school?
 - A in his village
 - B in another village
 - C in a nearby town
- 4 Where does he learn English?
 - A in a language school
 - B in primary school
 - C at home
- 5 What does Alexis want to do when he's older?
 - A write news articles
 - B be a language teacher
 - C have his own business



Task 3: Listening Questions 6-10

Listen to Liz and Michael talking about rooms in a hotel.
They are going to paint the rooms.

What colour are they going to paint each room?

For questions 6-10, **write a letter A-H next to each room.**

You will hear the conversation twice.

Example:

0 dinning room **G**

ROOMS	COLOURS
6 television room	A dark blue
7 first floor bedrooms	B light blue
8 second floor bedrooms	C dark green
9 office	D light green
10 kitchen	E grey
	F red
	G white
	H light yellow

6.	7.	8.
	9.	10.